
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Wed, 30 Dec 2015 12:20:31 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: DC/15/2151/OUT

From: Margaret Woodley 
Sent: 26 December 2015 13:06
To: Planning.Help
Subject: Ref: DC/15/2151/OUT

 

The proposed plan to build another development in Haverhill is all well and good but 
have you thought about the impact it will have on the town.  Firstly I would ask you 
to look at the facilities in the town.  We are not well provided for with shops apart 
from supermarkets and charity shops.  We also have very little in the way of 
leisure facilities apart from one sports centre and two cinemas.

It is all very well creating more homes for people but if there are no facilites and 
poor infrastructure it is not fair to encourage people to come to live in Haverhill.

Compared to Bury St. Eds we are the poor relations.  I think it is time both 
councils thought about this and improved the town before just dumping more 
poeple here.  Get out in the street and talk to people who already live here and get 
their views.

Newlyn, Wratting Road, Haverhill CB9 0DB

 

   Take care and

   stay in touch

   Margaret
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